

SECRET SANTA FOR SENIORS

DONATION DRIVE

Now in its 15th year, the Cambridge Police Department's "Secret Santa for Seniors" gift drive is focused on bringing much-needed cheer and items for seniors this holiday season

This year, the gift drive will primarily be online to make it easier and safer for people seeking to purchase gifts for seniors.

DONATIONS WILL BE ACCEPTED **NOW THROUGH** FRIDAY, DECEMBER 17, 2021

Residents are encouraged to support local businesses by purchasing gifts through the various Cambridge business associations.

A Secret Santa for Seniors online Amazon "Wish List" has also been created: https://bit.ly/CPDSSS

PROUD PARTNERS































